Canby Planning Commission Regular Meeting January 24, 1973

Present: Chairman Gordon Ross, Commissioners Edgerton, Shaw, DiTommaso

and Johnson.

Also present; Council Representative Tony Gerber, Planning Consultant Edwards

and Asst. Supt. Whiteside.

The meeting was called to order at 8:08 P.M.

The minutes of January 10th meeting were read and approved.

There being no correspondence, we moved to the first item on the agenda.

First item on the agenda was the Subdivision on N. Juniper - Earl Oliver Proposed Oliver #7. Due to another meeting, Mr. Oliver was not present, but had requested to be heard later in the evening.

A brief discussion followed regarding a Comprehensive Plan for the city. Chairman Ross directed consultant Edwards to bring material for a Comprehensive Plan to the next regular Planning Commission meeting scheduled for February 14, 1973.

A reading, and discussion, followed regarding a proposed ordinance for moving of buildings. Further consideration will be given whether or not it should be handled by the Planning Commission as a Conditional Use.

Next, Councilman Gerber questioned the commission on the Van Dorn Annexation. Discussion followed.

Chairman Ross directed the secretary to carry over to the next regular meeting on February 14, 1973, the Earl Oliver Subdivision (Proposed Oliver #7).

A motion was made by Johnson to adjourn. Seconded by Edgerton.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Thelmo austin

Thelma Austin Secretary